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Dear 
 
Welcome to the Benefice and your parish, we are delighted that your child has joined 
us.  We all have a responsibility for the young people in our care. We try to ensure 
their safety and well-being at all times. 
 
To help us do this effectively we have implemented a child and vulnerable adults 
safeguarding policy which is designed to protect your child and all the children who 
take part in: …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
You can get a copy of our Safeguarding Policy from the vicar or our designated 
Parishes Safeguarding Officer Neil Wain (07769 931186) or on our web site. 
 
If you have any concerns about a person or any issue relating to safeguarding, 
please don’t hesitate to speak to the Vicar or to Neil. 
 
The Benefice is committed to creating and maintaining a safe environment for your 
child to enjoy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Group Leader 
 


